SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Monday, October 15, 2012

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Picture packets and student identification will be given out during all three lunches on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of this week.

Varsity Blues and the Soo Coop Credit Union are open during all three lunches today and Wednesday but will be closed on Friday, October 19th.

The Sault Health Adolescent Care Center, otherwise known as the SHACC, will close at 1 pm on Wednesday, October 17th to facilitate our move to the new clinic site. The SHACC will reopen Monday, October 22nd. Please join us in celebration at an open house on Wednesday, October 24th from 3:00 - 7:00. Ribbon cutting is at 5:15. Refreshments will be served and everyone is welcome.

Looking for a haunting good time.  Join in the first ever Zombie Walk for Autism brought to you by Corner Pieces and the Upper Peninsula Paranormal Research Society.  Registration is due by October 15th and the cost is $15.00 which includes the zombie walk, a t-shirt, haunted house walk through and a showing of the Original Night of the Living Dead at the Soo Theater.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.

Attention Juniors and Seniors:  The application window for National Honor Society will be open  through Wednesday October 24.  You may apply if you have a 3.3 GPA or higher and can demonstrate leadership and service within the school or community and are a person of strong character.  Please access the application on Mrs. Harrington’s website.  See Mrs. Hammock or Mrs. Harrington if you have any problems accessing the form.

It is not too late to join student council.  The next student council meeting will be Tuesday, October 16th at 3:00 p.m. in Mrs. Dale’s room 230.  We will be electing officers and planning this year’s talent show.  Hope to see you there!

 
Lunch:  Hamburger with Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Chef’s Salad with Whole Grain Roll

Sides:  Mini Sweet Potato Puffs, Fresh Broccoli, Apple
